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Thursday 22nd September 2021 

Young Voices Concert 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We have the amazing opportunity to take part in a Young Voices concert in 2022 (a date to be confirmed- 

usually late January/early February). We will be taking pupils attending choir from year 5 and 6. This will 

involve travelling up to London and singing at the O2 Arena with thousands of other children from across 

the country.  

On the day, we will leave school in the morning and arrive in London ready for the afternoon rehearsal. The 

concert itself is from 7pm until around 9:15pm, at which point we will travel back to Southampton and 

return to school. Our estimated arrival time would be between 12.00am and 1.00am. Due to the lateness 

of our return, we will not expect the children to come to school until break time on the next day. 

At the moment, we are currently envisaging a cost of £20 to £25 per child once coach travel and booking 

costs have been confirmed. We have 40 places available to attend this concert and there is already a lot of 

interest! 

If your child is interested in attending this event, please return the slip below to the office by Monday 4th 

October. Please note that the return on the slip itself will not a guarantee a place, names will be drawn out 

of a hat should the number interested be more than 40 children.  

If you would like further information about the event or the organisation, please go to the Young Voices 

website at www.youngvoices.co.uk. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Booth and Mr Richards 

 

 

YOUNG VOICES 2022 

My child is interested in attending the Young Voices concert in London in Jan/Feb 2022 (date to be 

confirmed). 

Name of child: ____________________________       Class: __________________ 

Signed: _____________________________      

I am aware this may incur a cost of around £25          (please tick)  

http://maps.google.co.uk/maps?hl=en&q=SO15+5XE&ie=UTF8&hq=&hnear=Southampton+SO15+5XE,+United+Kingdom&gl=uk&ll=50.928195,-1.426334&spn=0.009765,0.019248&z=16

